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EMPLOYEES DISCIPLINED FOR MISUSE OF AMTRAK COMPUTERS 

Activity Date: January 22, 2019 

Date Posted: February 6, 2019 

Case Number: DC-18-0340-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-I-2019-305 

 

An Amtrak Foreman was formally reprimanded and disqualified from his current position 

on January 22, 2019, for one year after he admitted to violating the company’s Standards of 

Excellence and Acceptable Use policies for computer and network systems. The employee 

inappropriately viewed movies while on duty after they were uploaded to his Amtrak 

computer. A Locomotive Technician was counseled for his part in bringing the movies to 

work and providing them to the foreman.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


